‘ BRAGI

Statement
22-Sep-2017

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
1435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

SUBJECT: FCC Class 2 Permissive Change (FCC ID: 2AF5T-B1002L)
To Whom It May Concern:

We, BRAGI GMBH, hereby attest to apply Class 2 Permissive Change on the product “the Dash Pro” with
model number “B1002-01" to update FCC ID approval and keep using the existing FCC ID (Left earbud
FCC ID: 2AF5T-B1002L).

Scope of the redesign:

Reduce system noise on the Left Dash Pro to avoid interference in the NFMI frequency band which
allows to decrease the NFMI transmit power level on the Right Dash Pro for power savings.

Simplify power switching and reset circuit to improve start-up and system shut down sequence, and to
reduce quiescent current during normal operation.

Avoid unexpected CSR power shutdown.
Introduce new generation of Varta batteries with 20% increased battery capacity.

This redesign will not have any change on functionality and RF circuitry and antenna is exactly same with
the original version.

Regards,

By: Anders Jenmalm
(Signatur (Print name)

Title: CSCO & CPO

On behalf of: BRAGI GMBH

Telephone: +49 152 9000 6653




